
Upcoming Events 
3/4 PTO meeting  @ 5pm 

3/4 School Board Meeting @ 6pm 

3/10-3/14 NO SCHOOL– Spring Break 

3/28 Pizza Friday 

3/31 NO SCHOOL 

 

Making Payments 

CHRIST LUTHERAN TIMES 

March 2025 

A mission of Christ.  

Just a reminder when 
sending in a payment, or 
submitting a payment 
online, please make sure 
you are noting exactly 
what it is for. 

          SOCK HOP 



2025/2026 Enrollment 

Don’t forget to enroll your child(ren) for the 
2025/2026 school year. Please enroll by going to 

https://christlutheranschool.org/admissions. 
Enrollment fee is $100 per student.  

Please join us each week to plan the  
biggest fundraiser of the year–  
our auction event in April. 
We are currently meeting each week in 
the nursery (little ones welcome) every 
Wednesday at 1:00pm 

Auction Meetings 



Tickets on Sale Now 



SCRIP TIP 

 
Jessica Pinkerton  
secretary4clc@gmail.com  

715-416-1391 

There are three ways to shop SCRIP and earn 5%  
tuition credit. You can purchase physical gift cards from 
the binder in the office, order physical gift cards from the 
Raise Right App, or buy electronic gift cards to use  
immediately in the App.   

Download the Raise Right App and enroll today!  
The enrollment code is #6898L53F1727L. 

Jessica Pinkerton 

Thank you to all of our volunteers! Whether you help 
with recess each week, give spelling tests, help in the  
library, work on cookie grams, bake cupcakes, and so 
much more…we are SO thankful for each and every 
one of you!  

THANK YOU  



Staffing Updates 

 

Hello Families of CLS, 

Staffing updates at Christ Lutheran School: 

2. Pastor William Plautz has volunteered to assist with Wednesday chapel for our students. Pastor Plautz has many  years 
of experience and retired from Faith Lutheran in Chippewa Falls.   He also is the father of our 2nd grade teacher, Mrs. 

1. Pastor Stenzel resigned in December. The Church has elected a committee to assist in the process of finding a new Pastor 
and to fill the position. Please note this is not a quick process and likely will take some time.   

3. After no one applied to the cleaning position, Kellie Markham has taken on this role.  We are grateful for her dedica-
tion to the school.  Due to the concerns from the quality of the cleaning last year that is why we went with the direction 
we did . 

If you have any questions or concerns, reach out to the board by sending emails to schooldeacons@christlutheranschool.org 

We appreciate communication and feedback. 

Thank you, 

Deacons of the Christ Lutheran School Board 


